
 

 

  Association of Terminal Operators, Stevedoring   
and Shipping Companies of Micronesia 

 

 
      September 8, 2023 
ATOSSCOM General Membership 
and Associate Members 
 
Email: 
 
Subject: Official Invitation to the 2023 ATOSSCOM Annual Conference 
 
Hafa Adai Member, 
 
Buenas! I hope this letter reaches you in the highest of spirits and the best of health as we rise up from 
and move ahead past the pandemic years. It was great seeing you all at last year’s conference and we 
are excited to see you at this year’s conference.  
 
Your ATOSSCOM Executive Committee is happy to announce that the 2023 ATOSSCOM Annual Meeting 
will be held in Pohnpei, FSM on November 27-30, 2023, at the Pacific Mission Aviation (PMA) 
Auditorium. We encourage you to start making your travel arrangements and reservations to attend. 
Details and registration forms can be found on our ATOSSCOM website at www.atosscom.com and by 
downloading and completing the registration form, you can officially register by sending your 
registration forms to Jennie C. Untalan at jcuntalan@portofguam.com and Frank V. Lujan at 
fvlujan@portofguam.com. 
 
This year’s host and venue have been confirmed and in the coming weeks, additional information 
(agenda, program, etc.) on the conference will be provided and will be posted on the ATOSSCOM 
website.  
 
On behalf of the ATOSSCOM Executive Committee, I would like to thank the Pohnpei Port’s Authority, 
Federated Shipping Company (FSCO) and Pohnpei Transfer and Storage Inc. for graciously accepting our 
offer to host this year’s annual conference. 
 
Please save the date, register as soon as possible, and stay safe. We all look forward to seeing you all 
very soon. 
       
 
Respectfully, 
 
       /s/               /s/ 
Lee C. Cabrera     George Torwan 

President     Treasurer 
      /s/              /s/ 
Charles Stinnett    Steven Muna 
Vice-President     Secretary 

http://www.atosscom.com/
mailto:jcuntalan@portofguam.com
mailto:fvlujan@portofguam.com

